Department of Atmospheric and Environmental Sciences





TO: George M. Philip, President, The University at Albany

FROM: John W. Delano, Chair, Senate's University Planning and Policy Council (UPPC)

DATE: March 29, 2010

SUBJ: UPPC Motion passed on March 26, 2010

At its scheduled meeting on Friday afternoon, March 26, the UPPC considered the following Motion, which had been introduced earlier that same day by Senate Chair R. Michael Range:

The UPPC moves that Chair Delano respectfully requests that the Council be provided with the total NYS allocation to UAlbany for the budget years 2001-02 through 2009-10 before its next meeting scheduled for April 9, 2010. The request should be submitted to President Philip for referral to the appropriate administrator.

Discussion of this Motion was followed by a secret ballot among all UPPC members who were present at that time (5:57 PM). The result of that vote was 9 in favor, 6 opposed, and 1 abstention (UPPC Chair, who votes only to break a tie).

Please let me know if I can be of any assistance to you on this matter.